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Identity Burglary Suspects Sought 
 

On January 9, 2014 at about 5:00 am, three Black males made forced entry into 
Raven's Pharmacy building via the drive-thru window. Suspects entered and loaded 
several trash cans full of various medications worth approximately $1,148.00. 
Suspects caused $3,000 worth of damages to the pharmacy. 

 
 

  
 
 

Video 
 

http://youtu.be/z3r9V1Zt8kY 
 

 
Anyone with information regarding the identity of the suspects is asked to call 
Detective Ellis of the Dallas Police Department Southwest Investigative Unit at 
214-670-7471. 
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